
 

 
Altina K-3 Excursion 
We are all looking forward to the excursion tomorrow 
to Altina. Please ensure all students attending have 
had a good breakfast and are at school by 7:55am 
ready to leave at 8am. Students will have morning tea 
when we arrive at Darlington Point and a bit of play 
before the tour of the animal park on horse drawn 
carriage. After the tour of the park we will have lunch 
and then return to school by 3:30. If your child doesn’t 
travel well please ensure they have had some travel 
motion medication by at least 7:30am. Students are 
welcome to bring things to amuse themselves on the 
bus trip, but please don’t bring anything too precious 
which would be distressing if lost or broken.  
 
Naidoc 
This Thursday you are invited to our NAIDOC 
celebrations at school. We are welcoming past 
Uranquinty PS students Aunty Ruth Davys and her 
sister Louise for cultural and language activities.  We 
will begin the activities at 10am and finish at 12:30 
with a sausage sizzle. Help cooking the sausages 
would be greatly  appreciated! 
 

 
 

 
Ballarat Excursion 
I am very pleased to let you know that our wonderful 
P&C have decided to give each student attending the 
Ballarat excursion a subsidy of $50. I know this will 
ease the financial burden for many families and be 
highly appreciated by all. Thank you P&C!! 
  
Origin CPR for Kids 
Next Thursday our senior students are fortunate to 
receive basic first aid training at the Uranquinty Hall. 
We appreciate Origin’s support in providing this 
important training to our students which may even 
save a life one day. 
 
CHORDS Performance 
This year we have four students participating in the 
Wagga choral festival –CHORDS 17. Our students will 
be performing on Monday 16th of October. Parents 
and friends are invited to book tickets for the evening 
performance online or by ringing the Wagga Civic 
Theatre. Senior students will be invited to attend the 
matinee performance which is only open to school 
students. 
 
Film crew 
I have been approached by the crew who filmed 
‘Backyard Ashes’ and are returning to Wagga to film 
another movie. They are going to use our heritage 
building (the hall) in one of the scenes and may be 
calling for child and adult extras. Get your acting skills 
ready and I will let you know when I have more 
details. I believe the filming will be early next term. 
 
Touch Footy Day 
Next Friday, (the last day of term) we will host the 
Small Schools community at the Uranquinty Rec 
Ground. Students will need to wear their sports 
uniforms including hats. 
 
Green Parties 
Next Thursday afternoon we will have our end of term 
green parties as long as all students are on green or 
silver levels. We will have a mix of healthy and sweet 
treats and some fun party games.  
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ATTENTION ATTENTION ATTENTION 

 

TO WOMEN OF ALL AGES 

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN ENLARGING YOUR 

CIRCLE OF FRIENDS 

 
WOULD YOU LIKE TO FIND WAYS TO HELP FAMILIES, 

WOMEN AND CHILDREN IN YOUR AREA, 

BE ABLE TO HELP IMPROVE HEALTH, EDUCATION, 

AGRICULTURAL & ENVIRONMENT AND SOCIAL 

ISSUES 

 

PERHAPS EVEN JUST LEARN A NEW CRAFT 

 

THEN COME ALONG TO AN INFORMATION NIGHT 

TO BE HELD IN THE URANQUINTY COMMUNITY HALL 

CORNER OF BAKER STREET AND CHURCHES PLAIN ROAD 

WEDNESDAY THE 27
TH

 SEPTEMBER, 2017 AT 

7.30PM 

FOR FURTHER DETAILS CONTACT JANE 

ON 

0269 285693   OR MOBILE 0428271165 

NIBBLES TEA AND COFFEE PROVIDED 

IT WOULD BE APPRECIATED IF YOU COULD RSVP TO JANE 

ON 0428271165 

BY THE 23
RD

 SEPTEMBER, BUT THIS IS NOT COMPULSORY 

 

ORGANISED BY THE COUNTRY WOMEN’S ASSOCIATION 

OF NSW 

ALL WELCOME 

 


